
 
 

 
July 12, 2020 

 

 

W O R S H I P  M I N I S T R Y  M I S S I O N S  

ONE Among Many Servants 
Taking the Gospel to Southern Granville and beyond... 

Welcome to worship at  
First Baptist Church Creedmoor… 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Rev. Nick Garner 
Next Generation Pastor 

ngarner@fbccreedmoor.org  
Cell– 910-729-0250  

 

Rev. Eric Mann 
Senior Pastor 

emann@fbccreedmoor.org 
(919)528-2351 ext. 105 

 

God’s Financial Blessings 
07/05/2020 

 

Weekly Budget Need 
 
Tithes & Offerings 

$8,402.60 
 

$4,926.00 

Family Life Ctr Debt $0.00 

  

Prayer Concerns 
Nan Shultz (Rich Donohue’s sister) 

    Peter Haines 

    Margie Wheeler 
   Alan Grady 

   Donna Weaver (Becky Richardson’s      

  mother) 
    Family of Defford Hardee 

     

 

Prelude 
      
 
Call to Worship                
                              

“Above All” 
 

“The reason my Father loves me is that I lay down my  
life—only to take it up again. No one takes it form me, but I 

lay it down of my own accord. I have authority to lay it  
down and authority to take it up again. This command  

I received from my Father.” 
John 10:17-18 

 
 

Welcome, Announcements, and Prayer 
 
Offertory 
*Offering/Visitor Cards/Prayer Requests will be taken up at the end of the  
service as you exit. 
 
 
“Thou Art Worthy, Great Jehovah” with “He Knows My Name” 

 
“Lord, you are my God; I will exalt you and praise your 

name, for in perfect faithfulness you have done wonderful 
things, things planned long ago.” 

Isaiah 25:1 
         

 
Sermon                           Rev. Eric Mann 

 
“Marked by Generosity” 

Acts 4:32-37; Acts 11:27-30;  
Romans 15:25-29; 2 Corinthians 8:16-24 

 
 

Benediction 

Kaitlyn King and Ashley Newton have been selected to go on a 
mission trip to Boston, Massachusetts  

September 10-13 to serve with Embrace Women's Ministry 
through the NC Baptist Convention. Please join  
us in prayer for these ladies as they prepare  

to serve in Boston.  
 

In addition to prayer, if you would like to give to help with the 
cost of this trip you may make a donation to the church with Bos-

ton in the memo line. 

Celebrating Christmas in 
July! 

 
We will be packing/collecting  

shoeboxes for OCC in July this year. 
You can pick up boxes TODAY! All 
boxes will need to be packed and 
turned in by Sunday, August 2nd. 

 
More details to come! 

Order of Worship 

*Please join us for service next  
Sunday in the sanctuary at  

9:30am or 11:00am.  Children’s church 
will be available at the 11:00am service. 

 
*We will be doing temperature screenings, health 
questions, etc. We ask that everyone wear masks. 

*Sanitizing will be done after both services. 
 

The Cottage Thrift Shoppe has plans 
to reopen mid-July. Keep an eye out 

for more details to come! 

“The point is this: the person who sows 
sparingly will also reap sparingly, and 
the person who sows generously will  

also reap generously. Each person 
should do as he has decided in his 

heart—not reluctantly or out of  
compulsion, since God loves  

a cheerful giver.” 
2 Corinthians 9:6-7 


